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BETHPAGE CAPITAL CORP. 

1030 West Georgia Street, Suite 717 

Vancouver, BC  V6E 2Y3 

Telephone: (604) 639-9052 

Fax:  (604) 647-6613 

NEWS RELEASE 

CHANGES TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

March 16, 2017 - Bethpage Capital Corp. (TSX-V:BET) Bethpage Capital Corp. (the "Company" 

or "Bethpage") announces that Mr. Dan MacNeil has resigned from the Board of the Company. 

The Board wishes to thank Mr. MacNeil for his contribution to the Company. 

Ms. Emily Davis has been appointed to the Board to replace Mr. MacNeil.  

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

Vince Sorace, President and Director, at Suite 717 – 1030 West Georgia Street, Vancouver, BC  

V6E 2Y3, telephone: (604) 639-9052. 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 

This news release may include forward-looking statements that are subject to risks and uncertainties. 

All statements within, other than statements of historical fact, are to be considered forward looking.  

Although the Company believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking statements are based 

on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results 

or developments may differ materially from those in forward-looking statements.  Factors that could 

cause actual results to differ materially from those in forward-looking statements include market prices, 

exploitation and exploration successes, continued availability of capital and financing, and general 

economic, market or business conditions.  There can be no assurances that such statements will prove 

accurate and, therefore, readers are advised to rely on their own evaluation of such uncertainties.  We 

do not assume any obligation to update any forward-looking statements except as required under the 

applicable laws. 

 


